
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
 

We hope you’ve had a restful Easter and managed to get out for a walk or two in the 
wonderful weather that we have been blessed with. Even though we enter the 
Summer term in very unusual circumstances, please remember that we are still part 
of a special community which has always gone above and beyond for each other. If 
you need any support at all, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school via 
email. 
 

Take Care  

St. James’ Church of England Primary School 
 

 Earl Street, Blackburn, BB1 8EG 

 Telephone: (01254) 698335 

 www.stjamesceprimaryblackburn.co.uk  

 Email: office@stjames.blackburn.sch.uk  

Mission Statement 
Together we value, inspire and develop each other within a happy, safe community based on 

Christian values and respect for other faiths. 
‘Show respect to everyone’ (Peter 1 2.17) 

Vision Statement 
Guided by our Christian Values, we endeavour to inspire, cherish 

and serve our school community. We strive to be exceptional in all 
we do. We will nurture a love of all God’s children. We seek to build 

respect for all faiths and beliefs. 
‘Serve one another in love’ (Galatians 5.13) 

Monday 20th April 2020 

Home Learning 
 

Home learning is uploaded weekly to the school website. Please 
gently encourage your child to have a go at completing the work 
that has been set for them. Please also make sure your child is reading and practising times 
tables every day. If you would like your child to do any extra activities, there are links 
available in the Class Pages section of the website.  
If you need any support at all, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school via 
email. 

Online Safety 
 

As all of our learning is now provided online, it is important that we know how 
to keep safe online. Parents and carers can find support by visiting 
www.childnet.com. If you have ANY safeguarding issues that arise during online learning, 
please email office@stjames.blackburn.sch.uk 



Worship and reflection 
This week, think about compassion. In Matthew 22:37, it says ‘Love the Lord 
your God with all your heart, with all your soul and with all your mind. And 
love your neighbour as yourself.’ Thinking about this scripture, remember to 
look out for any vulnerable people in your neighbourhood.  
 

Dear God, 
Help us to view the world through the lens of your compassion. Give us the heart to love 

our neighbour as you love each and every one of us.  
 

Amen. 

EYFS & KS1 Challenge 
 

LASTEST NEWS - What’s going on in the world? 
Captain Tom Moore, who has been fundraising for the NHS by walking  
lengths of his garden, has released a new charity single. The  
99-year-old former soldier has already raised over 26 million  
pounds for the health service by walking 100 laps of his garden  
before his 100th birthday. If you were to do something for charity, 
what would it be?  

KS2 Challenges 


